
 
 
 

 
  
 
May 2, 2023 
 
 
RE:  Victoria Family Court and Youth Justice Committee Open House 
 Date: June 13th,  3 to 6 pm, drop-in  

Location: City of Victoria Municipal Hall, Ante Chamber 
 RSVP by May 19, 2023  Secretary, Marnie Essery by email at vfamcourt@gmail.com 

 or phone 250-474-5939   
 
 
 
Dear Front-Line Service Providers in Greater Victoria,  
 
The past two years have been a challenging time for Greater Victoria’s resources agencies to 
stay connected with each other, and with members of local governments and the communities 
they support. Victoria Family Court and Youth Justice Committee will be hosting an Open House 
on June 13th, 2023, as an opportunity for everyone to reconnect and re-engage with other 
resource agencies, and with VFCYJC members. 
 
Over the past 56 years VFCYJC has established mutually beneficial relationships with Greater 
Victoria’s resource agencies. Our mandate is twofold: to educate and to advocate.  
 

➢ Educate by providing a safe space for regional decision makers and leader to meet and 

learn form those doing the frontline work. 

➢ Advocate for service agencies to support their work on behalf of families and children 

throughout the CRD. 

 

Visit our website to learn more. You’ll also find us on Facebook and Twitter.  

 

Our members look forward to either renewing or making new acquaintances, and to sharing 

VFCYJC’s goals as a newly delegated commission of the Capital Regional District. The Open 

House will be a relaxed, informal gathering to engage with colleagues and regional decision-

makers.  

 

I look forward to seeing you there, 

 

Sincerely, 

Marie-Térèse Little, PhD 
Chair, Victoria Family Court & Youth Justice Committee 
Mayor, District of Metchosin  
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